ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Zoo Department to report to the Health, Education, Neighborhoods, Parks,
Arts and River Committee on whether cable television would be an effective marketing

tool for the Zoo as compared to other efforts.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2019-20 Budget on May 28, 2019)



